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  Exploring Microsoft SharePoint 2013 Penelope
Coventry,2013-03-15 Your guide to the most
significant changes in SharePoint 2013. Discover
what’s new and what’s changed in SharePoint
2013—and get a head start using these cutting-edge
capabilities to improve organizational
collaboration and effectiveness. Led by a
Microsoft MVP for SharePoint, you'll learn how to
take advantage of important new features and
functionality, including app development,
collaborative social enterprise tools, enhanced
versioning, themes, improved search, and an
extended client object model. Get an early, expert
look at how to: Develop SharePoint apps using
collaborative social enterprise tools Use the new
Minimal Download Strategy (MDS) smart technology
to consume less bandwidth Version documents, list
items, and entire parts of SharePoint with
improved control Use colors and styles to get a
themed version of your CSS with a simple line of
code Extend the client object model with enhanced
search capabilities
  Microsoft SharePoint 2013 Inside Out Darvish
Shadravan,Penelope Coventry,Thomas
Resing,Christina Wheeler,2013 Features timesaving
solutions, troubleshooting techniques, and
workarounds that will enable users to maximize the
effectiveness of Microsoft's business
collaboration platform.
  Microsoft SharePoint 2013 Pocket Guide Benjamin
Daniel Curry,2013 This is your most concise,
practical reference to deploying, configuring, and
running SharePoint 2013. Perfect for admins at all
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levels, it covers both technical topics and
business solutions. SharePoint MVP Ben Curry
focuses on the crucial step-by-step information
for performing day-to-day tasks quickly, reliably,
and well. No obscure settings, abstract theory, or
hype...just help you can really trust--and really
use! Install SharePoint Server 2013 Configure
farms and databases Create and extend web
applications Set up and scale service applications
Deploy and manage sites/collections Implement BI
solutions Integrate Excel Services and PowerPivot
Configure enterprise content types and metadata
Deploy Enterprise Search Manage documents and web
content Brand your site Deliver social tools,
including microblogging Back up and restore
  SharePoint 2013 User's Guide Anthony
Smith,2013-07-27 Microsoft SharePoint 2013
provides a collection of tools and services you
can use to improve user and team productivity,
make information sharing more effective, and
facilitate business decision–making processes. In
order to get the most out of SharePoint 2013, you
need to understand how to best use the
capabilities to support your information
management, collaboration, and business process
management needs. The SharePoint 2013 User's Guide
is designed to provide you with the information
you need to effectively use these tools. Whether
you are using SharePoint as an intranet or
business solution platform, you will learn how to
use the resources (such as lists, libraries, and
sites) and services (such as search, workflow, and
social) that make up these environments. In the
fourth edition of this bestselling book, author
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Tony Smith walks you through the components and
capabilities that make up a SharePoint 2013
environment. He provides step-by-step instructions
for using and managing these elements, as well as
recommendations for how to best leverage them. The
author has brought together this information based
on his extensive experience working with these
tools and with business users who effectively
leverage these technologies within their
organizations. These real-world experiences were
incorporated into the writing of this book to make
it easy for you to gain the knowledge you need to
make the most of the product. Pick up a copy of
the SharePoint 2013 User's Guide today.
  Microsoft SharePoint 2013 Step by Step Olga M.
Londer,Penelope Coventry,2013-08-15 The smart way
to learn Microsoft SharePoint 2013—one step at a
time! Experience learning made easy—and quickly
teach yourself how to boost team collaboration
with SharePoint 2013. With Step by Step, you set
the pace—building and practicing the skills you
need, just when you need them! Customize your team
site’s layout, features, and apps Manage and share
ideas, documents, and data Capture and organize
content into lists and libraries Automate business
processes with built-in workflows Use social
features to communicate and collaborate Publish
content using enhanced web content management
  Inside Microsoft SharePoint 2013 Scot
Hillier,Ted Pattison,Mirjam van Olst,Andrew
Connell,2013-11-15 Build custom SharePoint
solutions with architectural insights from the
experts. Take a deep dive into SharePoint 2013,
and master the intricacies for designing and
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implementing robust apps and other business
solutions for your organization. Led by an author
team with in-depth knowledge of SharePoint
architecture, you’ll thoroughly explore the
SharePoint 2013 development platform and new app
model through hands-on tasks and extensive code
samples. Discover how to: Create SharePoint-
hosted, provider-hosted, and autohosted apps
Master the new app security model with OAuth and
Certificates Develop workflows with the SharePoint
2013 workflow model Design a custom search
experience and create search-based apps Leverage
the client-side object model and REST APIs Produce
catalog-driven web sites with Web Content
Management capabilities Get cloud-based data
sources with Business Connectivity Services Create
and utilize remote event receivers for lists and
libraries Generate new social networking apps and
solutions
  Beginning SharePoint 2010 Development Steve
Fox,2010-05-14 Discover how to take advantage of
the many new features in SharePoint 2010
SharePoint 2010 is a significant leap forward from
the 2007 release, and 'you will find that there
are a ton of features built into the platform for
you to leverage in your solution development.
Because SharePoint is a broad platform that covers
a lot, this book also covers quite a bit of
ground. As a Wrox Beginning book, the goal of
Beginning SharePoint 2010 Development is to get
you started with many of the fundamentals so that
you can continue on to advanced programming beyond
this book. The book's goal is to quickly take you
from the basics of SharePoint, to installing and
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configuring a development environment, and then
into how you can develop for SharePoint. The book
is heavy on coding exercises, but tries to stick
to a common set of .NET patterns to ensure you
walk away with understanding the different ways in
which you can code for SharePoint. Moving from
beginning to advanced means that you can expect
the walkthroughs and chapters to become
increasingly more complex within each chapter and
throughout the book. The walkthroughs have been
created to be concise and to guide you through all
of the steps you must accomplish to complete a
coding task. Beginning SharePoint 2010 Development
is aimed at the developer who is new to
SharePoint. The book assumes you have some
programming experience and a passion to learn how
to develop for SharePoint. But this book does not
assume that you've programmed against SharePoint
before. With regard to your general development
background, the two assumptions in this book are
that you have some familiarity with Web
development, and you have an understanding of .NET
programming. With regard to Web development, this
book assumes that you understand HTML, and may
have an understanding of Cascading Style Sheets
(CSS), Extensible Markup Language/Extensible
Stylesheet Language (XML/XSL), and dynamic
languages such as JavaScript. You may have a light
understanding of ASP.NET and are looking to apply
this knowledge to the SharePoint space. In any
case, you have some understanding of the
fundamentals of Web and .NET development, and are
looking to apply those to the SharePoint space.
  Microsoft SharePoint 2013 Unleashed Michael
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Noel,Colin Spence,2013-03-31 Microsoft SharePoint
2013 Unleashed is the newest version of the best-
selling SharePoint Unleashed series by Michael
Noel and Colin Spence. Once again, Noel and Spence
deliver comprehensive, real-world coverage of
everything you need to know to successfully
design, implement, configure and use SharePoint
2013 solutions. Leveraging their experience with
hundreds of companies of all sizes and from many
different industries, Noel and Spence present best
practices and expert implementation and
configuration methodologies, and focus on the
features and tools that provide the most value to
busy professionals. This edition adds
comprehensive coverage of SharePoint 2013's most
valuable and productive new features, including:
Using PowerShell automation to streamline
management Building virtualized SharePoint
environments Strengthening authentication and
security Improving user experience via the ribbon
interface; new lists, libraries, and templates;
and enhanced metadata Integrating with the newest
versions of Microsoft Office, Exchange, SQL
Server, ForeFront, and System Center Taking full
advantage of key mobile and social improvements
Using the newest Business Connectivity Services
capabilities Improving records
management/compliance, web content management, and
BI And much more Noel and Spence also offer
indispensable guidance on migration, UI, and data
store choices, and dependencies; and present
crucial infrastructure knowledge that most
SharePoint guides ignore.
  SharePoint 2013 Branding and UI Design eBook and
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SharePoint-videos.com Bundle Randy Drisgill,John
Ross,Paul Stubbs,Asif Rehmani,2014-03-10
  Microsoft SharePoint 2013 Developer Reference
Paolo Pialorsi,2013-05-15 Design and develop great
solutions using SharePoint 2013 Develop your
business collaboration solutions quickly and
effectively with the rich set of tools, classes,
libraries, and controls available in Microsoft
SharePoint 2013. With this practical reference,
enterprise-development expert Paolo Pialorsi shows
you how to extend and customize the SharePoint
environment—and helps you sharpen your development
skills. Ideal for ASP.NET developers with
Microsoft .NET and C# knowledge. Discover how to:
Create custom SharePoint apps and publish them in
the Office Store Orchestrate your workflows with
the new Workflow Manager 1.0 Access and manage
your SharePoint data with the REST APIs Federate
SharePoint with Windows Azure Access Control
Services Customize your SharePoint 2013 UI for a
better user experience Gain a thorough
understanding of authentication and authorization
  Microsoft SharePoint 2013 Administration Inside
Out Randy Williams,C. A. Callahan,Chris
Givens,John Milan Gross,Brian Alderman,Javier
Barrera,2014 Conquer Microsoft SharePoint 2013
administration--from the inside out! Dive into
SharePoint 2013 administration--and really put
your systems expertise to work! This supremely
organized reference packs hundreds of timesaving
solutions, troubleshooting tips, and workarounds.
Discover how the experts deploy, configure, and
manage SharePoint--and challenge yourself to new
levels of mastery. Automate the installation and
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configuration of SharePoint 2013 Effectively
manage SharePoint apps and custom solutions
Optimize farms, web apps, content databases, and
site collections Use methods to help users attain
productive search experiences Configure business
intelligence features in SharePoint 2013 Dive deep
into SharePoint security practices and
architecture Add SharePoint Online to your
existing SharePoint environment Manage User
Profiles and the SharePoint social experience
Monitor and troubleshoot SharePoint with insider
tips For Intermediate to Advanced IT Professionals
  Microsoft SharePoint 2013 Designing and
Architecting Solutions Shannon Bray,Miguel
Wood,Patrick Curran,2013-07-15 Get the information
you need to make good SharePoint design decisions
Determine the best design for your SharePoint
implementation by gaining a deeper understanding
of how the platform works. Written by a team of
SharePoint experts, this practical guide
introduces the Microsoft SharePoint 2013
architecture, and walks you through design
considerations for planning and building a custom
SharePoint solution. It’s ideal for IT
professionals, whether or not you have experience
with previous versions of SharePoint. Discover how
to: Dive deeper into SharePoint 2013 architecture
components Gather requirements for a solution that
fits your needs Upgrade from Microsoft SharePoint
2010 to 2013 Design service applications for
performance and redundancy Provide the right
storage plan for a SharePoint farm Map
authentication and authorization requirements to
your solution Take steps necessary to design a
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secure implementation Plan your business
continuity management strategy Validate your
SharePoint architecture to ensure success
  Microsoft SharePoint 2013 Plain & Simple
Johnathan Lightfoot,Michelle Lopez,Scott
Metker,2013-05-15 Get the full-color, visual guide
that makes learning Microsoft SharePoint 2013
plain and simple! Follow the book’s easy steps and
screenshots and clear, concise language to learn
the simplest ways to get things done. Here’s WHAT
you’ll learn: Create libraries for all kinds of
media Share information in one location Organize
people and processes Connect SharePoint to
Microsoft Office with no fuss Find things fast
with the Search Center Expand your community with
social networking Here’s HOW you’ll learn it: Jump
in wherever you need answers Follow easy STEPS and
SCREENSHOTS to see exactly what to do Get handy
TIPS for new techniques and shortcuts Use TRY
THIS! exercises to apply what you learn right away
  Beginning SharePoint 2013 Amanda Perran,Shane
Perran,Jennifer Mason,Laura Rogers,2013-02-08
Learn to build business solutions with
SharePoint2013 Now in its third edition, this
perennial bestseller features acomplete overhaul
for the latest version of SharePoint. A must-
havefor building business solutions in SharePoint,
real-world scenariosaddress critical information
management problems and detaileddescriptions
explain how to efficiently and successfully
handlethese challenges. Plus, best practices for
configuration andcustomization round out the
coverage of getting started withSharePoint 2013 so
that you can confidently make this platform
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workfor your business today. Examines product
functionality alongside realistic scenarios
toprovide you with contextual relevance Addresses
managing permissions, reporting in SharePoint,
andworking with access services Offers updated
content on working with lists, libraries,workflow,
content types, and web parts Reviews social
features, forms management, businessconnectivity
services, and more Beginning SharePoint 2013 is an
ideal introduction to thelatest iteration of this
popular content management provider.
  Practical SharePoint 2013 Enterprise Content
Management Steve Goodyear,2014-01-21 Practical
SharePoint 2013 Enterprise Content Management is
the first book to guide you through planning and
designing each phase of your information life
cycle with SharePoint 2013. Author and SharePoint
expert Steve Goodyear walks you through how to
analyze and plan enterprise content management
(ECM) solutions for an effective and end-to-end
information design based on your organization’s
needs and business requirements. Inside, you will
develop a full understanding of how SharePoint
2013 manages content including identifying and
understanding your organization’s information
within SharePoint, collaborating on transitory
content, and capturing and controlling your
records. You'll get practical advice and best
practice instruction for each phase of the
information life cycle to guide you on designing
your ECM strategy and implementing your own ECM
solution. You learn how to: Apply a content life
cycle model to analyze and understand your
organization's information Design your file plan
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with content routing rules for your SharePoint
records repository Plan and configure your
eDiscovery portal and manage discovery cases
Design solutions to interface and integrate with
external records management systems Identify your
organization's information security requirements
Design content types and implement an enterprise
content type hub to organize your information
Practical SharePoint 2013 Enterprise Content
Management is for you if you are a SharePoint
architect, administrator, consultant, or project
manager, and you implement SharePoint solutions
that relate to one or more aspects of the
information life cycle involved with ECM.
  SharePoint 2013 WCM Advanced Cookbook John
Chapman,2014-01-23 You will be led carefully step-
by-step through a detailed set of recipes. This
book focuses on web content management using
Microsoft SharePoint 2013 server. The practical
examples are built logically throughout the
chapters to create a common theme. This book is
ideal for developers who want to broaden their
understanding of the web content management
features available with SharePoint 2013. It is
assumed that you already have some experience
using SharePoint and developing web content.
Experience with Microsoft PowerShell and coding C#
with Visual Studio will also be helpful, but is
not essential.
  Essential SharePoint 2013 Scott Jamison,Susan
Hanley,Chris Bortlik,2013 With 85% new and
revamped content from a team of long-time
enterprise SharePoint consultants, this book will
help the reader focus on the SharePoint features,
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capabilities, and applications that offer the most
real-world value.The authors give practical advice
for succeeding with content management, business
intelligence, and process improvement, and for
deriving value from SharePoint 2013's most
significant new innovations.
  Beginning SharePoint 2013 Building Business
Solutions eBook and SharePoint-videos.com Bundle
Amanda Perran,Shane Perran,Jennifer Mason,Laura
Rogers,Asif Rehmani,2014-03-10 Learn to build
business solutions with SharePoint 2013 Now in its
third edition, this perennial bestseller features
a complete overhaul for the latest version of
SharePoint. A must-have for building business
solutions in SharePoint, real-world scenarios
address critical information management problems
and detailed descriptions explain how to
efficiently and successfully handle these
challenges. Plus, best practices for configuration
and customization round out the coverage of
getting started with SharePoint 2013 so that you
can confidently make this platform work for your
business.
  Professional SharePoint 2013 Development eBook
and SharePoint-videos.com Bundle Reza
Alirezaei,Brendon Schwartz,Matt Ranlett,Scot
Hillier,Brian Wilson,Jeff Fried,Paul Swider,Asif
Rehmani,2014-03-10 Beginning SharePoint 2013
Development eBook and SharePoint-videos.com Bundle
  SharePoint 2013 - First Look for Power Users
Asif Rehmani,2013

The Captivating World of E-book Books: A Thorough
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Guide Unveiling the Benefits of Kindle Books: A
Realm of Convenience and Flexibility Kindle books,
with their inherent mobility and ease of access,
have liberated readers from the constraints of
physical books. Done are the days of lugging bulky
novels or carefully searching for specific titles
in shops. Kindle devices, stylish and lightweight,
seamlessly store an extensive library of books,
allowing readers to immerse in their favorite
reads anytime, anywhere. Whether traveling on a
bustling train, relaxing on a sunny beach, or just
cozying up in bed, E-book books provide an
exceptional level of ease. A Reading Universe
Unfolded: Discovering the Wide Array of E-book
Isharepoint 13 Isharepoint 13 The E-book Shop, a
virtual treasure trove of bookish gems, boasts an
extensive collection of books spanning diverse
genres, catering to every readers preference and
preference. From captivating fiction and mind-
stimulating non-fiction to timeless classics and
modern bestsellers, the E-book Shop offers an
exceptional variety of titles to explore. Whether
seeking escape through immersive tales of
imagination and adventure, diving into the depths
of past narratives, or broadening ones
understanding with insightful works of scientific
and philosophy, the E-book Store provides a
doorway to a literary world brimming with endless
possibilities. A Transformative Force in the
Literary Scene: The Enduring Influence of E-book
Books Isharepoint 13 The advent of Kindle books
has undoubtedly reshaped the bookish scene,
introducing a model shift in the way books are
published, disseminated, and consumed. Traditional
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publishing houses have embraced the digital
revolution, adapting their approaches to
accommodate the growing demand for e-books. This
has led to a rise in the availability of Kindle
titles, ensuring that readers have entry to a wide
array of literary works at their fingers.
Moreover, Kindle books have equalized access to
literature, breaking down geographical barriers
and offering readers worldwide with similar
opportunities to engage with the written word.
Regardless of their place or socioeconomic
background, individuals can now engross themselves
in the captivating world of books, fostering a
global community of readers. Conclusion: Embracing
the Kindle Experience Isharepoint 13 Kindle books
Isharepoint 13, with their inherent ease,
flexibility, and vast array of titles, have
certainly transformed the way we experience
literature. They offer readers the freedom to
discover the limitless realm of written
expression, whenever, everywhere. As we continue
to navigate the ever-evolving digital scene,
Kindle books stand as testament to the lasting
power of storytelling, ensuring that the joy of
reading remains accessible to all.
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